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Re: Squirrel Sand formation at the Vesecky #1-91, Vesecki # 1-61 and Vesecky #3-71 wells in Douglas 

County Kansas 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing today to object to the input of produced, resupply, and supply well wate r into the above 

referenced wells. 

I base this on the following: 

1- The recent revelation that there is linkage between injection well activity and seismic activity. 

This may very we ll be a function of the volume of flu ids and the pressure under which they are 

being injected . This shou ld be evaluated and resolved before any add itional injection processes 

occur. 

2- There is evidence that groundwater contamination can occur with this process. 

3- There is evidence that air pollution occurs during this process. 

4- There is no full disclosure of the chemicals used in the hydraulic fracturing process and, 

therefore, it is unknown what chemicals and other by-products may be in the injection fluids. 

5- As the emerging water shortage issue comes more clearly into focus, the amount of water used 
and then discarded through the hydraulic fracturing process accelerates the depletion of this 

critically important resource. 

In summary, I object to these specific projects due to the harm it will cause to both the environment and 

the residents in the area. 

Thank you for your time and acknowledge your receipt of this letter and let me know the next steps in the ob(}Ioc;fcµL 
Al Hack 

785 979 6616 

ahack@cekinsuranee.com 
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